
Dear Sir or Madam,

We are pleased to invite you to the next PwC Internal Audit Roundtable, 
which we will host in Geneva on Monday, 10 December.

Our Internal Audit Roundtables bring together Internal Audit leaders from 
various sectors and with very different experiences to share insights on 
the hot topics that challenge our profession.

In this sense, the review of management compensation is a topic that 
is often mentioned – but rarely discussed. What are the trends in this 
regard? What are the arguments in favour of taking up this topic and what 
might be the grounds for reluctance?

We promise you an interesting and lively debate! Register now to ensure 
your place.

We look forward to welcoming you to the next Internal Audit Roundtable 
in Geneva.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Thomas		 Charles P. Salvaudon	      Océane Martinoty 
Partner			   Director			       Manager 
PwC Switzerland	 PwC Switzerland	      PwC Switzerland

PwC Internal Audit Roundtable
 
Review of Management Compensation

10 December 2018
PwC Geneva

Invitation



Information

Date & Time		  Monday, 10 December 2018 
	 16:30–18:30, including an aperitif 

Place		  PwC Switzerland 
	 Avenue Guiseppe-Motta, 50  
	 CH-1211 Genève 2 

Participation		  Participation is free of charge. We will consider  
	 registrations in the order they are received. We will send  
	 you confirmation of your participation. 

Contact		  Patricia Marchi 
	 +41 58 792 93 09 
	 patricia.marchi@ch.pwc.com
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